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Dear Qiu Yong, 

 

On behalf of Far Eastern Federal University, please accept our sincere congratulation on 

the occasion of the significant 110th-anniversary celebration of the Tsinghua University. 

It is a great honor to contribute to the ceremony and wish you and your esteemed 

university prosperity, great achievements, and health to the university staff, students, and 

their families. 

Our Association of Pacific Rim Universities membership allows me to assert how big a 

contribution you make to the world community and the development of quality education 

not only in China but also throughout the world. We truly value and respect you as a great 

university that inspires others to new achievements with its success. Your passion for the 

continuous striving for excellence serves as an example for all of us and certainly will 

become the key instrument that allows you truly innovate the future.   

Last year was an extraordinary period of incredible challenges all over the world. We hope 

that you, your staff, and students have passed through these difficult times and currently 

remain in good health. Throughout the year 2020, all members of the Association of 

Pacific Rim Universities worked together, exchanged scientific and technical 

developments in biomedicine and many other areas, developed solutions for the health and 

safety of students, staff, and faculty. I am sure that the relationship between FEFU and 

Tsinghua University has broad prospects not only within the framework of APRU. 

Undoubtedly, further development of enduring relations between FEFU and Tsinghua 
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University will contribute to scientific, cultural, and academic exchange and strengthen 

friendly ties between Russia and China. 

I would like sincerely wish all the staff of Tsinghua University, all graduates and students, 

both present and future, harmony, prosperity, and successful implementation of their most 

ambitious plans.  

Far Eastern Federal University, its staff and students, and I congratulate Tsinghua 

University once again on its 110th anniversary. We express our strong reliance that this 

significant date will be just another step in the endless ascent to new heights. 

President                                                     Nikita Yu. Anisimov 




